

Area Board Briefing Note – Positive Conduct equals Positive Democracy

| Service: | Legal and Governance |
|-----------------------|----------------------------|
| Date prepared: | 15 June |
| Further enquiries to: | Perry Holmes |
| Direct contact: | committee@wiltshire.gov.uk |

Join us to launch our Positive Conduct campaign at our webinar — Positive Conduct equals Positive Democracy — on 7 July, 5pm — featuring Jackie Weaver

We'd like to invite you to a special webinar on 7 July at 5pm.

Launching our Positive Conduct campaign, our webinar 'Positive Conduct equals Positive Democracy' begins our mission to help Wiltshire be the leading county on promoting positive conduct and democracy and build on the good work already happening here.

At the webinar we will reflect on how we can best embody and promote standards in public life and when running council meetings. We will also be inviting town and parish councillors and clerks to attend.

We are delighted that will we will be joined by 'Ambassador for Compassion in Politics', Jackie Weaver, for a question and answer session.

We will also be joined by the Leader of Wiltshire Council, Cllr Richard Clewer, our Cabinet member for Governance, Cllr Ashley O'Neill and the Chair of Standards Committee, Cllr Paul Oatway, and representatives from the Wiltshire Association of Local Councils and Society of Local Council Clerks.

We want to support councillors and clerks as much as possible in what are challenging roles, which will ultimately be to the benefit of residents throughout the areas you serve.

An MS Teams diary invite will be sent to you shortly. Simply click the Microsoft Team link in your MS Teams diary invite at 5pm on 7 July to join the session.

If you are planning on attending please can you ensure you email committee@wiltshire.gov.uk just so we can keep track on how many people to expect – thank you.

We look forward to seeing you there.